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Only three days until the annual Surrey Vaisakhi Parade 
Organizers are expecting in excess of 400,000 attendees this year 

 
For Immediate Release 
April 18, 2018 
 
SURREY, BC – In just three days, organizers of the annual Vaisakhi Parade, taking place on April 21, 
2018 in Surrey, British Columbia, will once again host a lively and celebratory event to mark the most 
important time in the Sikh calendar, the celebration of the harvest and the birth of the Khalsa. This year’s 
celebration is expected to draw in excess of 400,000 people to the community to celebrate and enjoy one 
of the most important elements of the annual event, the amazing foods of India.  
 
Each year hundreds of local business and individual families present free food offerings to the crowd in 
celebration of the Parade. Organizers of the event, the Gurdwara Sahib Dasmesh Darbar, along with a 
number of supporting agencies including Fraser Health, the Surrey RCMP, the City of Surrey (including 
City of Surrey Bylaws office) are reminding businesses and individuals participating in the Parade-route 
kiosks and stands to observe safe practices. All of these practices and other detailed information, 
including the parade route map, can be found outlined in detail on the parade website 
(surreyvaisakhiparade.com). 

 
Media planning to cover the event are asked to RSVP with the media contacts listed below: 
 
 
Media Contacts: 
Laura Ballance     Steph Troughton 
Media Relations     Media Relations       
604-637-6646 (direct)    604-637-6649 (direct)       
604-771-5176 (mobile)   778 989-1469 (mobile)      
Laura@LBMG.ca    stroughton@lbmg.ca 
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